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From: FOI
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 11:14 AM
Subject: 41. Notifying the applicant that a third party has requested an internal review

<Good morning / afternoon> OR Dear <applicant’'s name>

| refer to <decision maker’'s name>’s decision on <date> in response to your request of under the Freedom of
Information Act 1982 (Cth) (the Act) as follows:

[}

As you were advised, you cannot be provided with access to documents <decision maker’'s name> has decided to
release because a third party has claimed they are exempt under the FOI Act.

| am writing to inform you an affected third party has requested an internal review of <decision maker’'s name> access
decision.

If you require clarification or have any queries about the internal review process, please contact the FOI Unit on (02)
6289 1666.

Kind regards

FOI Unit — FOI and Legislation Section

Legal & Assurance Division | Corporate Operations Group
Legal Advice & Legislation Branch

Australian Government Department of Health

T: 02 6289 1666 | E: EFOl@health.gov.au

GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia

The Department of Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and their continued connection to
land, sea and community. We pay our respects to all Elders past and present.

If you receive this email in error, please delete it and contact the sender immediately.
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